
Public School Fund Investment Board 
Recommendations to the General Assembly regarding the Distribution of Income and 
Interest 

Pursuant to § 22-41-102.5(4)(a)(III), C.R.S. (2017), the Public School Fund Investment Board 
(“Board”) recommends to the General Assembly that the portion of interest and income earned 
on the Public School Fund (“Fund”) that is referenced in § 22-41-102(3)(f)(IV) and (3)(g)(IV), 
C.R.S. (2017), be retained in the Fund’s corpus. Retaining this portion of interest and income in 
the Fund’s corpus will help grow the Fund, securing future funds for the benefit of future 
Colorado schoolchildren. In light of Colorado’s growing population, and taking into account the 
impact of inflation on the portfolio, the Board believes that growing the Fund’s corpus will be 
critical to maintaining the same level of real dollar funding for future generations of Colorado 
schoolchildren.   
 


